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Medellin, April 30, 2021 
 
 
Jorge Andrés Carrillo Cardoso resigned from ISA's Board of Directors.  
 
Following his recent appointment as EPM’s CEO, Jorge Andrés Carrillo Cardoso submitted 
his resignation to ISA’s Board of Directors on April 29, 2021, thanking the shareholders 
in his letter for the trust placed in him.  
 
Dr. Carrillo stated that, because of the great dedication and attention required by EPM’s 
General Management, and to guarantee total transparency in the market in which both 
companies participate, it was wise to resign from his appointment as a member of ISA’s 
Board of Directors.  
 
Jorge Andrés Carrillo Cardoso had been elected member of ISA's Board of Directors at 
the Ordinary General Shareholders' Meeting held on March 26, 2021, prior to his 
appointment as EPM’s CEO. 


